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Friday 16th May 2014 

 

You have another chance to see Destiny Africa Children’s Choir from 

Uganda on Tuesday 3rd June! 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

It was agreed by all that it was a great pleasure to host Destiny Africa Children’s Choir at Sharmans in 

March. They bought with them such an infectious joy and energy, making the school buzz, not only 

with excitement but also an enthusiasm to engage when exploring African culture.  

 

In March, the choir ran dance and drumming workshops as well as taking part in African art lessons 

across the school, allowing every child the opportunity to learn from and with them. The choir also 

joined our children at break times and lunch. This was seen to be a hugely beneficial time, as the 

games they played encouraged children across the years to join together in this shared experience. 

 

On Tuesday 3rd June, the choir are coming back to perform an evening concert at 7pm…a show you 

will not want to miss! Many thanks to all of you who came to support the concert in March! We 

received an abundance of positive feedback from parents and children, many of whom said they 

wanted to come back to see the show again in June as they didn’t want it to end! 

 

The children who were selected to form our Sharman’s choir put on a stunning performance for the 

show’s finale and cherished this opportunity. Their final song got the audience dancing and joining in, 

making all feel part of the show! 

 

If you would like to take this opportunity to see Destiny Africa, tickets are available on ParentPay at £6 

for adults and £4 for children. All proceeds both from the ticket sales and merchandise sold at the 

concert will be going to the amazing work Kampala Children’s Centre do in Uganda. 

 

If you would like to find out more about Destiny Africa or Kampala Children’s Centre then visit their 

website: http://www.kampalachildren.com 

  

        
 

 


